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 M E M O R A N D U M 
                                                   EUGENE WATER & ELECTRIC BOARD  

 
 

TO:   Commissioners Brown, Mital, Helgeson, Manning and Simpson 

FROM: Brad Taylor, Water Operations Manager 

CC: Key Account Managers: Steve Mangan and Tom Williams, Fiscal Services: Susan  
 Fahey and Deborah Hart 
      
DATE: September 29, 2014 

SUBJECT: Water District Agreement Amendments   

OBJECTIVE:     Information Only 
 
 
 
Background 
Currently, River Road Water District and Santa Clara Water District have Agreements with EWEB 
that include language regarding rate changes, proposed rate change notification and annexation 
responsibility and timing.  Due to EWEB process changes, minor amendments need to be made to 
the current contracts to clarify timing.  
 
EWEB Process 
Rate changes previously were approved in April and would take effect in May.  Now, typically rates 
are approved in December and take effect July 1.        
 
EWEB provides notice to the Districts of proposed changes to the rates.  Previously this was done in 
November.  Now, EWEB will provide notice in October. 
 
Annexed areas previously became the responsibility of EWEB upon the next regular billing date 
after District withdrawal became effective.  EWEB will now take responsibility upon the effective 
date of the District withdrawal. 
 
Discussion 
Staff believes that making these minor changes to the timing will better align with EWEB’s current 
processes. 
 
River Road Water District and Santa Clara Water District have both signed the amendments.   
 
Recommendation and Requested Board Action 
This item is information only and accordingly there is no requested Board action. 
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